
  CSHS Daily Announcements 
Tuesday September 12, 2023 

 

The theme for the Homecoming Dance this year is “A Night in The City” and will be on September 
16th from 7-10PM, Dance tickets are $30. You can pay on RevTrak, look for the posters with a QR 
code around the school.  

Sweet September Attendance Challenge - How sweet it is to be in school. All students with perfect 
attendance in September will be entered to win a sweet treat! 

Take Stock scholarship applications are due Friday, September 15th.  You may drop off your 
completed application to the front office or the Take Stock office 1-202 

Health History forms must be filled out and signed by a parent for any student to be able to be treated 
in the clinic.  If you have a question re: whether you turned it in or need to get a new one, please stop 
by the clinic and see Nurse Margaret.  This is a state requirement to consent for Nurse to see you.  
Starting Wednesday September 13, you will not be admitted or seen in the clinic if the form is not 
turned in.   

The newly forming FEA, Future Educators of America Club, will have a brief meeting on Thursday 
after school.  Head over to Mrs. Hickory's classroom in the "Out Back" 4-106.  Bring along a friend, 
let's get this group organized!  There will be snacks! 

The Gay-Straight Alliance will be meeting today immediately after school in Room 2-215. New and 
prospective members are welcome. We will be discussing homecoming, leadership roles, and 
fundraising ideas. We will have snacks! See Ms. Sherman or Mr. Poelma if you have any questions. 

Today, after school, is Pod decorating and mural painting for all grades. Please volunteer and help 
your class. 

Coach Owens and Coach Jon Olsen are super proud of the Cane Swimmers who participated in the 
Swim for Alligator Lighthouse this past weekend. Layne Smith was the second overall female and the 
youngest swimmer in the event – placing second to an Olympian!! Patrick O’Donnell placed 7th 
overall in a tough field. Abbie Sargent, Chrislyn Lowell, Riley Cooper, and an out-of-town swimming 
friend Reese Andres won first place in the four-person female relay! We also thank the students who 
helped behind the scenes at the event. Moving kayaks and other tasks helped make the event a 
great success! 

Attention Sophomores don’t forget to come to pod decorating after school! Please meet right after 
school in Mrs. Thiery’s room.  

Sophomores! If you want a class shirt for tomorrow’s class color day, bring $20 to Mrs. Thiery or a 
class officer today or before school tomorrow! 

BE SAFE 
BE RESPECTFUL 
BE READY TO LEARN 
BE RESPONSIBLE 
BE EMPOWERED 

Happy Birthday Shout outs for today:      
Haylee Castrorao 

Jerney Stevenson  



 


